
For those of you who may not have heard, the $312K NMAI waiver was
declined (6-1) at this past Monday’s Committee of the Whole meeting.  (See
Press Release here).  Without the CTA and your involvement, we believe the
waiver would have been approved by council last fall. This is a significant
victory for the CTA and Cobourg taxpayers. 
 
The directors would like to thank everyone for their vigilance, persistence and
hard work on this important issue. 
  
We would like to thank those Councillors who listened and were willing to take
a second look. 
  
We would especially like to thank you, our supporters, who rallied around us
and sent out over 100 Emails to each of the councillors over one weekend
demanding more answers and more due diligence.  We have no doubt that this
is what turned the tide.  Your voice matters.  And we were heard. 
  
Sincerely 
Board of Directors 
Cobourg Taxpayers Association
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